From: Peter Binns <peterbinns@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Monday, 26 March 2018 11:53 a.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

Thankyou for the information and options you have put out.

Regarding public transport, would smaller buses work better in Timaru?

Regarding freshwater management, | would support a moratorium on further irrigation schemes and no
increase on current takes. | would support more rigorous enforcement of present regulations applying to

takes and run-off.

Regarding air quality in Timaru | feel that current policies will lead to better air quality eventually without the
need for strict deadlines.

Regards, Peter Binns
Property ID 19815.

PS | would have used your consultation portal but found it complex and can’t understand why a user name
and password is necessary when you have my ID number and email address.



